
Tech Tip Tuesday—March 6, 2018 

Last Reminder: Livery Coach User Meeting in Las Vegas—and please RSVP! 

Next week is the LCT Show in Las Vegas!  As mentioned in previous tips, we will be having a user 

meeting the Sunday before this show—this year that means Sunday, March 11th, from 2pm to 4pm in 

Coral AB in the North Convention Center at Mandalay Bay. This meeting is open to all Livery Coach 

customers, and we encourage you to attend, but we really need a headcount.   (If you have already 

RSVP’d, no need to let us know again…we have heard from quite a few of you.) 

We don’t have a long formal agenda for this meeting—so be ready for some group discussions. 

 Please RSVP with the names of the attendees to news@liverycoach.com. 

Thanks! 

P.S.  There will be no Tech Tip next week as we (and many of you) will be at the show. 

 

Who’s logged in to my system right now?  What modules do I have? 

Have you ever tried to log in to Livery Coach and gotten a “too many users” message?  Or, have you ever 

been a little unsure about what modules you have or don’t have? 

Your system can show you this information at a glance. 

Simply navigate to Help… About Livery. 

 

In addition to the “What’s New?” tab, the “Purchased Features” tab shows what modules you have, and 

how many user licenses you have.  Additionally, if you have any temporary rented licenses, you will see 

that here too, as well as when they expire. 
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The “Active Users” tab shows you how many people are currently logged in to the system, and if you 

click on the tab, you can see their Livery Coach user name, the Computer Name, when they logged in, 

how long they have been logged in, and what version of who is logged in to the system.  (Note: if you 

see someone on an older version than everyone else, it means they are not accepting the updates, 

which is not recommended!  Please take the updates!) 



 


